
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

“CRIME OF THE WEEK” 

July 25, 2017 
 

This week Crime Stoppers needs your help to identify and locate the subjects 

involved in a theft. 

Sometime between 7 p.m. on Tuesday, July 18th and 6 a.m. on Wednesday, 

July 19th, unknown subjects unlawfully entered Stocker Stadium and stole 

three synthetic turf numbers; 4, 2 and 0.  Each stolen number weighed 

about 10 pounds and measured 4 foot wide x 6 foot long.  The total 

estimated loss is over $5,000. 

 

If you know the identity or whereabouts of the subjects involved in this 

crime, please contact Crime Stoppers at 241-7867.  Information reported 

to Crime Stoppers that leads to an arrest can earn you up to $1,000 cash 

reward and you will remain completely anonymous.  For more 

information, see us at www.241stop.com . 
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